
PLYMOUTH PANTHERS  
BOYS BASKETBALL SHOT CLUB  

 

The Plymouth Boys Basketball program is excited to announce the requirements for gaining 
membership into the Plymouth Panthers Boys Basketball Shot Club. Starting April 1, 2024 
and running through October 31, 2024. All boys’ basketball players in grades 3-12 (Fall 
2024) are strongly encouraged to participate and earn a spot in the Plymouth Panthers Boys 
Basketball Shot Club. Over the past 8 years 97 players became members of either the 
15,000, 20,000, or 25,000 shot club, with some players going as far to reach the 50,000 shot 
club and beyond.  
 

What are the requirements to become a member? 
Every participant must attempt 15,000, 20,000 or 25,000 shots from April 1st to October 31st 
to qualify. (15,000 shots equals 70 shots per day, 20,000 shots equals 93 shots per day, 
25,000 shots equals 117 shots per day) Players only need to track the number of shots the 
TAKE. The Plymouth Panthers Boys Basketball Shot Club functions on the honor system with 
each athlete recording how many shots they attempt per day. The program is about being 
committed to shooting on a regular basis.  
 

What types of shots qualify as acceptable? 
Any type of shot is acceptable in this program, as long as each player is working on 
improving their shot accuracy and shooting game shots from spots they would shoot from 
in a game. For best results, a variety of shots such as lay-ups, free throws, and outside shots 
are recommended. 
 

What should I do once I have attempted 15,000, 20,000 or 25,000 shots? 
Upon completion, please have the “Shot Club Calendar” and “Shot Club Parent Verification 
Form” signed by a parent or legal guardian. Please mail the completed forms to: 
 

Plymouth High School 
Attn: Tim Schultz Head Boys Basketball Coach 

125 Highland Ave 
Plymouth, WI 53073 

 

Every player who shoots the required number of shots and submits the required paperwork 
before the deadline of November 15, 2024 will solidify their spot in the Plymouth Panthers 
Boys Basketball Shot Club. As a reward for their dedication, time, and effort, each member 
of the club will receive a Shot Club t-shirt recognizing their achievement. In addition, 
members will be introduced during our annual “Youth Night” basketball game.  
 

If you have any questions please contact Coach Schultz at tsschultz@hotmail.com or at 920-
980-0478. 
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